
 

 

 
Foundation Foot and Ankle Center is committed to facilitating the accessibility and usability of 
its website, regardless of technology or ability. You can view the full list of the recommended 
tips for optimizing your computer and browser at https://www.ssa.gov/accessibility/. Below are 
some of the recommendations. 
 

• Increase text size 

• Magnify your screen 

• Change background and text colors 

• Make your mouse pointer more visible 

• Respond to warning messages 
 
Please be aware that our efforts are ongoing. If, at any time, you have any specific questions or 
concerns about the accessibility of any particular web page within our website or if you 
experience any difficulty in accessing any part of this website, please feel free to email us 
at info@foundationfootcenter.com or call us at 630-635-5889.  
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